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School Virtues 

Self-control        Courage      Hope    

Love          Justice         Solidarity 

To love, live and learn in the light of Christ 
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The final week of the Advent term in school has been a busy 

one full of joy.  The children have performed carols in the              

community, two magnificent performances of the Early Years 

and Key Stage 1 Nativity and the Key Stage 2 Carol Concert.  

Thank you to all parents, carers and families who attended to 

support the children and school.  As always the children                

performed with enthusiasm and joy.  We were all extremely 

proud of them. 

The entire team at Our Lady of Good Counsel would like to wish 

you all a happy and joyful Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 

Donations 

If you have any old tea towels or pairs of jeans which you no longer need, 

Year 4 and 5 would like these for their Design Technology projects in the 

New Year.  Please pop them in a bag and into the office or to the Year 4 and 

5 teams. 

In the community 

Many thanks to all who donated as the children sang carols in Tesco on 

Monday and those who bought raffle tickets at one of our performance.  

So far this week we have raised £130.  This money will be used to keep our 

food larder, at the front of school, stocked. 
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In the Parish 

Volunteers are required to help put up the Christmas Crib on Saturday morning (21st December). Please 

meet in the church for 10a.m. Thankyou 

Christmas Masses: 

Tuesday Christmas Eve at 18.00 (There will be no Mass on Tuesday morning at 10.15). 

Wednesday Christmas Day at 10.00. 

The Feast of The Epiphany: 

Saturday 4th January at 18.00 

Sunday 5th January at 10.00 

***************School food larder****************** 

The food larder is always available for all families to access.  Please do not hesitate to come into the          

reception area and take what you need or speak to any member of staff and they will be able to help you 

access the larder. 

Could we please ask that you do not send children to collect items from the larder.  Ask any member of 

staff and they will help. 

If you are able to donate any items of food, we would really appreciate this as it helps us to keep the larder 

stocked. 

Give what you can 

Take what you need 

PTA Raffle 

The raffle has now been drawn.  Thank you for buying your tickets and well done to all of the winners.    

Prizes are now available for collection, please pop in and pick up your prize. 

 

www.facebook.com/OurLadyPTA  
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BRONZE LEARNER  
ROLL OF HONOUR 

Nevaeh                                         Esme                                 Serenity 

Lydia                                             Katie                                Ivy 

Emma                                            Grace                              Arabella 

George                                          Lilley                               Anna 

Matilda                                         Alice                                 Evie 

Rudy                                             Lexie                                Betsy-Rose 

Joel                                               Dexter                              Laura 

Aiza                                               Amara                              Alex 

Angel                                             Lucy                                Joey 

Miriam                                          Kayla                               Annabel 

Richard                                        Ralphey                           Logan 

Reuben                                         Tasnim                             Gold Daniel 

Sree                                               Liam                                 Miya 

Ezra                                               Eli                                     Paris 

Ena                                                Ellis 

SILVER LEARNER  
ROLL OF HONOUR 

 

Ivy                                  Grace                                  Matilda 
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DIARY DATES 

Date Event 

January 

Monday 6th INSET day 

Tuesday 7th First Teaching Day of New Term 

Lent term events 

Details of all Lent term events will be sent out in the New Year.   

Please remember that the children return to 

school on Tuesday 7th January. 

 

Have a happy and peaceful Christmas            

and New Year. 
 


